Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 4:58 PM

To: Richmond, Andrea; Padesky, Gary

Subject: Alcohol License for Snuffy's Bar, LLC - J&A meeting
Andrea and Gary,

The application for Combination Class “B” Beer & Liquor for Snuffy’s Bar LLC will be before J&A on Tuesday (Agenda File
17-1106). We received the email below asking for the effective date of the license be September 18" {typically it would
be the day after Council, September 15},

Gary ... will you please make this amendment at J&A on Tuesday; making the effective date of the license September 18,
2017 per the request.

Thank you so much.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
608-789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

From: Christianson, Jay

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 4:43 PM

To: '‘Brandon Prinsen'

Cc: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: Liquor and Tabacco License Application- Snuffy's Bar, LLC

Brandon,

Yes that is fine. I will pass this along to Nikki so she can inform the Council Members of the effective date of
September 18",

If this changes let me know as soon as possible.

JAY CHRISTIANSON

ASSISTANT CLERK

400 LA CROSSE STREET, LA CROSSE, WI 54601
608-789-7553 PHONE

608-789-7510 MAIN LINE

608-789-7552 FAX

CHRISTIANSONJ@CITYOFLACROSSE.ORG
POPULATION: 52,377

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS EMAIL MESSAGE MAY BE PRIVILEGE, D, CONFIDENTIAL AND
PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE. THE EMAIL IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE INTENDED RECIPIENT TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY REVIEW,
RETRANSMISSION. DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, COPYING, OR OTHER USE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS EMAIL IN

1



ERROR, PLEASE RESPOND TO THE SENDER AT CHRISTIANSONJ@CITYOFLACRQSSE. ORG AND DELETE THE MATERIAL FROM ANY COMPUTER
AND/OR SERVER.

From: Brandon Prinsen [mailto:brandon@johnsflaherty.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Christianson, Jay

Subject: RE: Liquor and Tabacco License Application- Snuffy's Bar, LLC

Thanks Jay. The closing on the sale apparently is not happening now until Monday morning so would it be possible to
schedule the pickup (and effective date) for the license on September 18 (similar to what was done the last time).
Thanks.

Brandon J. Prinsen

Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C.

Good Neighbors. Great Lawyers.

205 Fifth Avenue South, Ste 600

La Crosse, WI 54601

phone: (608)784-5678

fax: (608) 784-0557

e-mail: brandon@johnsflaherty.com

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated
recipient named. It may contain information that is confidential in nature. Contacting the Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C.
law office by e-mail on the internet is not secure and thus will not be privileged, nor will it constitute the development of
an attorney-client relationship unless a written contract establishing that relationship is entered into. Any review,
reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately.



